
With Fiddler on the Roof now 
closed, it is safe to say that the show 
was a huge success. The cast and crew 
superbly brought the show “to life” in 
ways that spoke to audience members 
every night. One audience member 
enjoyed the show so much she wrote 

the following email. 
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Congratulations! 

Vanities cast  
is announced. 

Joanne……………Katie Ervin 
Kathy………....Brook Bennish 
Mary…………...Megan Davis 
 
A very special “Thank-You” to 

everyone who auditioned. We hope to 

see you at auditions for the next show. 

Stay tuned for more information on 

Vanities coming soon! 

Nutters Cross Road 
Phase 1 is complete! 

By Tom Robinson, Project Manager 

The first phase of our building  
project is complete. We have plans for 
additional renovations as funds become 
available. The following is the break-
down of the cost of the project through 

November 30, 2014. 

We get E-Mails! 

I just wanted to tell you how much 
we enjoyed the Matinee performance 
of Fiddler yesterday. We are all 
humming and whistling the music 

and it makes us want to dance. 

Kudos to the entire cast ... and of 
course a special thank you to the 
lead actor. So happy that he has 
come to our community and is  

willing to share his talents.  

Also … the orchestra was first 
rate! The set was perfect and the 

staging very clever. 

We had friends join us and they 
commented that it was like being 

on Broadway. 

Bottom line is that the production 

was absolutely WONDERFUL! 

We are very glad that we purchased 

season tickets! 

Thanks for all the hard work! 

Pat Vorus 

Pat — thank you for your kind 

words and continued support. We are 

so happy you and your family enjoyed 

the show. — Editor 

Beginning Cash 
 
Donations 
Grants 
Sale of Glen Avenue  
Misc. Income 

Total Income 
 
Purchase 
Settlement Fees 
Moving Expenses 
Architect Fees 
Water Testing 
Construction 
Landscaping 
Supplies 
Sign 
Equipment  
Pest Control 
Cleaning  
Open House 
Misc. Expenses 

Total Expenses 
 
Ending Cash 

$17,921.57 
 

$385,985.00 
150,000.00 
100,000.00 

35.38 

$636,020.38 
 

$400,000.00 
2,685.55 
1,385.24 
3,133.75 

125.00 
220,644.04 
12,658.36 

2,986.62 
900.00 

3,105.80 
250.00 
450.00 
794.61 
156.77 

$649,275.74 
 

$4,666.21 

If you would like to make a contri-
bution to the Building Fund please send 

your tax-deductable donation to: 

Community Players of Salisbury 
P. O. Box 2431 

Salisbury, MD  21803 

If you would like more information 
or would like to discuss your donation 
please contact me at 410-422-0635 or 

tomchicken@aol.com. 

Membership  
Dues Reminder 

If the address label on this 
newsletter does not show  
2014-15 — your dues  

are not current.  

Adults - $10 

Family - $20 

Students - $5 

 Send to: Community Players 
P. O. Box 2431  

Salisbury, MD 21803 
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Community Players Officers & Board of Directors - 2014-2015 

President: Rusty Mumford - popirusty@comcast.net 

Vice President: Tom Robinson - tomchicken@aol.com 

Recording Secretary: Sharon Benchoff - fresnelop@aol.com 

Corresponding Secretary: Megan Davis - m.l.davis43@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Charlie Linton - charliecamtransport@yahoo.com 

Immediate Past President: Tom Robinson - tomchicken@aol.com 
 

Board Members 

David Allen, Robin Finley, Sherri Hynes - Term Expires 2015 

Jeff Baer, Joe Benamati, Mary Veise - Term Expires 2016 

Peter Cuesta, Ken Johnson, Katie Simms Parsons - Term Expires 2017 

Community Players of Salisbury 
PO Box 2431 

Salisbury, MD 21803-2431 

We’re on the Web: www.communityplayersofsalisbury.org 

 

Membership Meeting 

No meeting is scheduled for January  

Next meeting will be Wednesday, February 4 at 7 PM 

at 5109 Nutters Cross Road , Salisbury, MD  21804 

Feb
rua
ry 4

 

Vanities 

Friday, January 30 - 8 PM 
Saturday, January 31 - 2 & 8 PM  

Friday, February 6 - 8 PM 
Saturday, February 7 - 2 PM 

At Wor-Wic Community College 

Tickets are available by  
calling 410-546-0099 


